DELTA FERRY AUTHORITY
343 East Main Street, Suite 815
Stockton, CA 95202
Office (209) 943-5551



August 27, 2021

To whom it may concern:

The VICTORY II ferry has scheduled its 2021 Coast Guard mandated Five Year Drydock inspection.  The ferry will be departing Jersey Island on September 12 and sailing to the Bay Ship & Yacht facility in Alameda, CA.  The ferry will be out of service for approximately 4 weeks.  We are engaging the services of the Real McCoy to provide backup service to Bradford Island and Webb Tract the during drydock period at a reduced level as described below.  We apologize for any inconvenience during this time and recommend residents plan accordingly.

Backup Ferry Service:

Start Date – Sunday, September 12, 2021

New hours: 
Monday, Wednesday, Friday from 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM on the hour, except 12:00 noon
Saturday from 8:00 AM until 12:00 PM on the hour
Sunday from 11:00 AM until 3:00 PM on the hour
No service Tuesday and Thursday 

Real McCoy capacity and dimensions are reduced from typical Victory II allowable operations, verify all large loads with Captain.

Real McCoy may not be able to navigate during certain tidal events such as extreme high and low tides and high current events through Fisherman’s Cut.

Additional After-Hour usage may be possible, subject to availability of captain and crew.

We will provide regular updates on any changes or new information that may arise during this period. 
